

Office of Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information
Minister for Women

Associate Minister of Local Government Associate Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and Employment

0 8 DEC 2016

Wayne Duggan

By email: soldiersclaim@hotmail.com

Dear Wayne Duggan

Thank you for your email dated 6 November 2016 about the fees for title information held by Land Information New Zealand.

I appreciate your passion for your research, however, Land Information New Zealand (LINZ) charges fees for its title and instrument searches in order to cover the costs involved in providing this service. This is set out in legislation. In the normal course of business LINZ only waives fees when it has made an error in registration. As this is not an error in registration, LINZ has declined your request to waive the fees.

If you have any further questions on this matter please contact Colleen Manu at cmanu@linz.govt.nz.

Sincerely

Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information

Michael Appleyard

From:

L Upston (MIN)

Sent:

Monday, 7 November 2016 8:23 a.m.

To: Cc: 'Tanya Peterson' Michael Appleyard

Subject:

RE: soldiersclaim researcher.

Dear Wayne Duggan,

Thank you for your email of 6 November 2016 to Hon Louise Upston, in her capacity as Minister for Land Information.

Your correspondence is acknowledged, and has been passed on to Hon Upston for her consideration.

Kind regards, Victoria Love

Victoria Love | Private Secretary | Office of Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information | Minister for Woman

Associate Minister of Local Government | Associate Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and Employment | MP for Taupo Level 7 Bowen House | Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160 | New Zealand DDI +64 4 817 8242

From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, 6 November 2016 11:32 a.m.

To: L Upston (MIN)

Subject: soldiersclaim researcher.

Dear Minister,

My name is Wayne Duggan. I am the researcher representing the Peterson and Mc Neight families. On the 6/9/2016 a petition was tabled under W.W.1 Soldiers land on illegal bankruptcy. TANYA Peterson and I were in front of the members of the Primary Production Select Committee, addressing the illegal bankruptcy and the

acts of treason, along with conspiring to commit treason against King George The V and his Returned Servicemen.

As these were treasonous acts, and the Select Committee have now acknowledged these acts had occurred to our Return Servicemen. I would like you, as Minister of Lands, to waiver all fees from Lands Information Departments, in order that I am able to continue my research.

Yours sincerely Wayne Duggan Lest we forget